
Public Hearing/Meeting Notices

The City of Annandale strives to provide the most up-to-date information on City business on
our website, including posting current public notices, proposed ordinance amendments, and
bids. (unofficial publication).

The City's official publication resource is the Annandale Advocate. The City also maintains a
bulletin board for official postings that is located in the lobby at City Hall.

https://www.annandale.mn.us/city-council/page/public-hearingmeeting-notices
https://web.archive.org/web/20230519131736/https://www.annandaleadvocate.com/category/legal-notices

